
-----Original Message----- 
From: veronica bermudez [mailto:vbermudez@wnbk.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2009 11:47 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment pursuant to 
12 CFR Part 327 
 
veronica bermudez 
teller 
weatherford national bank 
101 college park 
weatherford, TX 76086-6211 
 
 
March 10, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
The special assessment is completely at odds with my bank's efforts to  
help my community rebuild from this economic downturn. 
 
The cost is so high that it is a disincentive to raise new deposits.   
Fewer deposits will hinder our ability to lend. 
 
The implications for this significant FDIC charge will impact every corner  
of my community.  It is patently unfair and harmful to burden a healthy  
bank like mine that is best positioned to help the economy recover. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
veronica 
8175982728 
teller 
weatherford national bank 
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